
To Mr. Larsen and our School Board, 

Our two new buses are here.

 The big bus is a 76 passenger

            
the special needs bus is a 48 passenger bus.

Added features, to the new buses are the seatbelts are orange instead of black

There is a cubby on the left side for the driver.

A cup holder for the driver to put a water bottle 

                                   We are proud to have these two new buses.

 Thank you to the school board and to Mr. Larsen for the school buses.

We had 10 tickets for the month of January and out of the 10 tickets we had 4 
suspended.

We did 9 reimbursable trips in the month of January and 49 non-reimbursable in the 
month of January.

February Birthdays in our Department:

Mary Kay Alkire February 5
Karnel Brashear February 6

We would like to thank Mr. Larsen and the school board for their continued support of 
our department.

Thank you,

Coleen Jones


